
 

Lisa Horton Children & Family Worker-contact at horton2517@sky.com 

I hope you all had a great half-term 

break and ready to go back to school. On 

Tuesday it is St David’s Day and Shrove 

Tuesday and we will be having our    

Pancake Party in the Tower Rooms at St  

Nicholas’s Church so please do come and 

join us for pancakes and crafts. Lent then 

starts on Ash Wednesday and sometimes 

people give up  something they really 

enjoy for Lent and as usual I’m hiding the 

chocolate until Easter so I don’t eat it! 

You don’t have to give something up but 

instead you might want to do some      

different acts of kindness over Lent. 

Thursday this week is World Book Day 

and I’m sure you will have some fun    

activities going on in your school. I’m  

going to be dressing up as ‘Where’s 

Wally’ for the day, which will be great 

fun! Can you find 5  ‘Wally’ hidden on 

this newsletter? Have a good week. 

                        God Bless. 

                               Lisa 

Joke Book 

Why wouldn’t the pancake go sky 
diving? 
He thought it was too whisk-y! 
Why do jedi always burn their pan-
cakes? 
Because they won’t turn over  to 
the dark side!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

Teach us to show love and mercy to each 
other. 

As we begin our journey through Lent,    
inspire us to be generous and kind. 

Through our joy, patience and kindness, 
may we help to build a better world. 

 
Amen. 

 

Question of the week! 
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 Upcoming events! 

Pancake Party @Tower 

Rooms, St Nicholas’s - 1.3.22 (3.30 

till 5.30) 

Family Worship – St Nicholas’s 

6.3.22 @ 4pm 

Coffee Morning– Holy Trinity,  

Stockton on the Forest 12.3.22 

 

Question of the Week! 

Do you think Jesus was ever scared? 
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Why not try some of these activities over Lent! 


